KOSHA supports safe Winter Olympic Games

Sign agreement with Pyeong-chang, Gang-won province on prevention of occupational
accidents on the 23th.

23th July

KOSHA supports Pyeong-chang, Gang-won province where 2018 Winter Olympic Games
are held, to prevent occupational accidents.

President Hun-ki Baek of KOSHA signed agreement with Governor Lee at the grand
meeting room of the district office in the city, on ‘creating a safety culture and
preventing occupational accidents’.

The agreement was made following the idea that building up some KRW36 trillion-worth
infrastructure for the Olympic Games would put many workers on the construction
worksites which naturally requires necessity to support accident prevention.

As the agreement is signed, construction sites within Pyeong-chang could receive
technology-related materials of KOSHA, once they are approved. In addition KOSHA also
sends trainers as well as prevention technology.

KOSHA’s president said that it is very meaningful to contribute to making a successful
winter Olympic Games which is a nationwide festival, hoping that KOSHA would do
everything to help make a ‘safe’ winter Olympic Games. End.
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President Hun-ki Baek and Governor Lee take a photo after signing the agreement



